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September 25, 2018 

Attention: Physiotherapy providers 

Subject: New position in Return-To-Work Services 

 

WorkSafeBC has added a new position to Return-to-Work Services to support injured workers 

during their recovery, to make a safe and durable return to work. We are pleased to be able to 

share with you this new position of Recovery & Return to Work Specialist.  

 

The successful candidates for this new position have recently completed their classroom training  

and are now in various offices throughout the province. As a provider in our network we expect 

that you will have interactions with this role which is why we wanted to share this new position 

with you.  

 

The role of the Recovery & Return to Work Specialist is not dissimilar to that of the Return to 

Work Specialist Nurse. This position will work alongside the Return to Work Specialist Nurses and 

will have the ability to refer injured works to physiotherapy, OR1 and OR2 programs. 

 

We appreciate your patience during the initial introduction of this new position while our staff are 

adjusting to their new role. Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to 

contact us directly.  

 

 

 

For more information about other health care programs at WorkSafeBC, visit us online at 

https://www.worksafebc.com/en/health-care-providers 

The Program Bulletin serves as a communication channel between Health Care Services and the program providers. If you would like to 
be added to the email list, change your email address or be removed from the list, please send an email to hcsinqu@worksafebc.com 

requesting the change. 
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